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GPISD Board of Trustees Recognize Pyburn Elementary Parent Volunteer

Houston, Texas: At the September 12th Galena Park ISD (GPISD) Board of Trustees meeting, 
GPISD recognized Rosalinda Ortiz for being selected as the District 4 recipient of the 2022 State 
Board of Education (SBOE) Heroes for Children award.

Ms. Ortiz is one of only 15 awardees statewide to receive this recognition for the outstanding 
volunteerism she has offered for the past eight years to the students and staff of Galena Park ISD. She 
has volunteered as a Crossing Guard since 2014 and accumulated 197 volunteer hours during the 
2021-2022 school year.

A plaque was presented to Ms. Rosalinda Ortiz on behalf of the Board of Trustees and Dr. John 
Moore, Superintendent of Schools.
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Pictured (left to right): Noe Esparza, Board of Trustees Vice President; Sandra Garcia, 
Pyburn Elementary Counselor; Rosalinda Ortiz, Pyburn Elementary Parent 

Volunteer; Angelica Cuellar, Pyburn Elementary Assistant Principal; and 
Dr. John Moore, Superintendent of Schools
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